
Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, 
Nǐn hǎo, Salve, Konnichiwa, Guten Tag, Olá, 
Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, Kia ora 
koutou, Greetings everyone,

Yesterday we had Pyjama Day, our gold 
coin donations went to Bald Angels who are 
purchasing pyjamas for families in need. We 
raised $556, thank you. Thanks also to all 
of the families who have donated pyjamas, 
you can still do this by placing your donated 
pyjamas in the box in our admin area.  Thanks 
also to Sheree Robinson from Bayleys Real 
Estate who has been a driving force behind 
supporting Bald Angels. Sheree also came in 
and provided a milo and cookie to every child 
at school to thank us for getting behind this 
cause.

As you know, we recently held a parent 
information evening facilitated by Netsafe about 
online safety.  It is imperative that you monitor 
your child’s online use at home. Please have a 
read of this parent information site about how 
to ensure your children are safe online: https://
www.netsafe.org.nz/advice/parenting/

We are a phone free school; this means that 
no child should have a phone with them during 
the day.  Some parents have contacted us to 
explain that their child requires a phone after 
school.  If this is the case, please email the 
school (admin@kkps.school.nz), and your 
child can drop off their phone to the office on 
the way to class in the morning and pick it up 
at the end of the day. The phone will be stored 
in our safe.  If a phone is found at school, it will 
be confiscated and a parent will be required to 
come and pick it up. 

Please be respectful and mindful  in the carpark 
during drop off and pick up times. We would 
also like to remind you that children must be 
collected from the pick up line and not wait on 
the playground after school.

A big shout out to Swara Kharche who 
recently received an ‘Honorable Mention’ in 
the Change Makers’ competition she entered. 
This nationwide competition was for year 5 - 
10 students to write and present a speech 
for parliament about an issue they were 

passionate about. The winners were flown to 
Wellington to present their speech. Swara, who 
spoke about plastic management, discussed 
the issue clearly and provided a number of 
suggestions about how to combat this issue.  
Well done Swara and also to all of our students 
who entered this competition.   

Congratulations also to Lincoln Gurnell who 
recently represented Northland for Ice Hockey 
and inline skating. Lincoln is a talented player in 
many codes, who also demonstrates amazing 
sportsmanship, well done Lincoln! 

If you know about one of our children who has 
done something pretty amazing, please email 
Brenda (brendaf@kkps.school.nz) so that we 
can celebrate them in our future newsletters!

Enjoy the long weekend everyone!

Ngā mihi 
Dr Sarah Brown

Phone: 09 407 8414
Absences:

press 1
message for child

press 2

Absence txt:
0211242836 text only

admin@kkps.school.nz
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kerikeriprimary.school.nz

School Calendar 
click here

Lunches
lunchorders.co.nz

Lunch Orders delivered daily

Kindo EZlunch
Pita Pit delivers Fridays

sushigallerykerikeri.com
Sushi Gallery delivers Thurs

Uniforms
DD Gold

p: 09-407 1527
e: logo@ddgold.co.nz

PTA 2nd hand uniform
text only 0221877125

include size and item required

Find us on 
facebook

Log in to Kindo

Class Dojo
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Teacher and Principal Awards 2021
It’s time to shine a light on our unsung 

heroes.

We all know someone who just gets on with their 
work, day-in day-out, dedicating themselves to their 
students, and sometimes even creating a better 
way to educate.

Well, it’s time to reward them for their efforts. To say thanks for 
everything. and tell them how exceptional they are. Nominations for 
the National Excellence in Teaching Awards are now open. 

If you know a teacher or principal - in Australia or New Zealand - who 
fits the bill, you can nominate them for one of the 2021 awards now. 
What happens if your unsung hero wins..?
 
Award winners receive a professional development grant of $5,000, 
or $10,000 to further their career and students even more. They’ll 
also be invited to our Awards Ceremony where they’ll be celebrated 
by an audience of their peers.

And most importantly, they’ll know they’re appreciated, noticed, and 
that we’re all truly thankful for what they do.

At NEiTA we believe
Education changes lives. Teachers transform futures.
NEiTA has been recognising and rewarding exceptional and 
inspirational teachers for over 26 years. Nominations for 2021 are 
open now.

Click here for more information or NOMINATE NOW

Public announcement of Award Recipients - Monday 1 November 
2021 and will be published on our website https://www.neita.com/

Each week two children who consistently show 
amazing KORU kids values will join Sarah Brown to 

have morning tea.

Congratulations Akhil Yadav, Bethany Low, Liam 
Quelch and Grace Oakley-Spake

Morning Tea with the 
Principal

The Plough and Feather host 
a weekly ‘Morning tea with the 
Principal’ at their restaurant.

Whats on Kindo?
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KORU Kids at KKPS 

KKPS has 4 KORU values- ‘Kia Kaha’, ‘Owning 
our Learning’, ‘Respect and Responsible’ and 
‘Understanding and Accepting’.  Over the coming 
newsletters we’ll break down these values, what 
they mean and how our tamariki are on a journey 
to develop them.  This week we shine a light on 
RESPECTFUL AND RESPONSIBLE.

Our KORU values were created to promote 
positive behaviours not only in the classroom and 
at Kerikeri Primary School, but also to develop 
essential skills that are necessary for everyday 
life.  Being respectful towards others and taking 
responsibility for our choices, our belongings and 
our well being contribute to being great global 
citizens. 

Being respectful and responsible are life skills that 
need to be nurtured.  Whether we’re at school, 
at home, at the shops,online or face to face, our 
tamariki need to be coached and supported in 
making healthy respectful choices.

Tāku Hīkoi - Respectful and Responsible

EMERGENT:EMERGENT: I listen when someone talks. I use 
kind feet and kind hands. I use walking feet around 
the school. I care for my things, my friends and my 
school.
BEGINNER:BEGINNER: I play with others.  I follow instructions. 
I work with others with support.  I care for my things, 
my friends and my school.

NOVICE:NOVICE: I listen to others’ ideas and opinions of 
others.. I work and play with others. I care for my 
things, my friends and my school..
APPRENTICEAPPRENTICE:I value the opinions of others. I’m 
respectful when I’m winning or losing.  I care for 
my environment.
EXPERT:EXPERT: I treat others how I’d like to be treated. 
I understand about choices and consequences.  I 
care for my environment.  I collaborate with others.
GRADUATE:GRADUATE:  I demonstrate respect, for myself, 
others and the environment.

Class Dojo has a series of 
short video clips to support the 
message of Respect:
• Episode 1,
• Episode 2,
• Episode 3,
• Amazing Things Happen 

Week Five - Respectful and ResponsibleWeek Five - Respectful and Responsible

click here to view full document

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E_IcinAftuk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nABxCW3ARFQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PL5_BUQ2uQQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7JdCY-cdgkI
https://www.kerikeriprimary.school.nz/koru-kids-taku-hikoi/


Class of the Fortnight

Room 10 - with Miss Sime
In Room 10, we do our learning with Room 9, 12 and 13.  We are super lucky
to have four amazing kaiako and lots of friends to
learn with!  Our space is super fun and we are always
busy!



KERIKIDZ AFTER SCHOOL CARE AT KKPS
click here 
3pm - 4pm :$10
3pm - 5pm :$15
3pm - 5.30pm: $18

CHILDREN’S AUTISM 
FOUNDATION NORTHLAND
Thursday 24th June 10am to 12 noon
Free Whanau Chat at Terenga Parāoa 
Marae
https://www.autism.org.nz/2021/04/
whangarei-whanau-chat/
 Thursday 24th June 7pm to 9pm
Whanau/Community workshop at 
Northland Cricket
Cool Kids, Calm Bodies, Understanding 
Anxiety on the Autism Spectrum
https://events.humanitix.com/cool-
kids-calm-bodies-managing-anxiety-in-
children-with-asd-o2e7wgb9

GIRLS BRIGADE Meets Thursdays, 3.30 – 5.15 at 
Cornerstone click here

SKY’S SURF SCHOOL - surf lessons to young girls in 
Northland in hope of growing their confidence and skill 
click here.

Visit Eventfinder and Facebook for more information  https://www.facebook.com/events/242428707648414

Monday 7th June
Queens Birthday Holiday

Tuesday 8th June
Cross Country 8-11year olds

Wednesday 9th June
Junior Cross Country

Friday 18th June Disco

Nga Kakano
Junior School Cross Country at KKPS

10am - 1pm
Wednesday 9th June -

Postponement Day Friday 11 June

https://www.trybooking.co.nz/HLK

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MgwAvW5qxS62o6x8YSWpzNWedOuAwy_P/view?usp=sharing
https://www.autism.org.nz/2021/04/whangarei-whanau-chat/
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